
BRAXTON COUNTY

BOARD OF EDUCATION

May 9, 2017
     The Braxton County Board of Education met on Tuesday, May 9, 2017 at Davis Elementary 

School.  The following members were present:




Jill Cooper, President

Dave Hoover, Vice President 
Shane Brown
Van Carr







Brad Shingler 
     Jill Cooper called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
     Jill Cooper led the Pledge of Allegiance.

     Dave Hoover led a non-denominational prayer.

     The Davis Elementary LSIC made a presentation.

     There were no recognitions or delegations.

     A discussion was held on the remaining early dismissals for this school year.  Brad Shingler 

moved and Van Carr Seconded to approve May 15, May 25 and May 26, 2017 as three-hour 
early dismissals.

Vote:  5-0.  Motion carried.

     Dave Hoover moved and Shane Brown seconded to have the Strongman Competition on

June 17, 2017.

Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.

     Dave Hoover moved and Brad Shingler seconded to approve posting two Title I positions.

Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.

     Van Carr moved and Brad Shingler seconded to approve the consent agenda items 

(approval of April 18 and May 5, 2017 meeting minutes, payment of bills, budget transfers and

supplements, transportation requests and reports, treasurer’s report and permission to 

attend Braxton County Schools from Lewis County Schools).  

Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.

    Brad Shingler moved and Dave Hoover seconded to approve the following employment/
reassignment – Professional:

     1.  Toni Holcomb – Substitute Teacher effective May 10, 2017
     2.  Jennifer Downward – School Psychologist effective beginning of 2017-18 school year

     3.  Meghan Harubin – Substitute Teacher effective May 10, 2017

     4.  Anne Golinksy – Substitute Teacher effective May 10, 2017

     5.  Melissa Duckworth – Summer Interventionist

     6.  Trisha Gregory – Summer Interventionist

     7.  Sarah Critchfield – Summer Interventionist

     8.  Amy Mullins – Summer Interventionist

     9.  Patty Montgomery – Summer Interventionist

    10. Rebecca DeNuzzo – Extended Year LD/BD/MI/AU Teacher
Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.

     Van Carr moved and Brad Shingler seconded the following request for leave of absence – 
Service:

     Robin Hoover – Aide at Little Birch Elementary – Worker’s Comp beginning May 22, 2017

until released by physician
Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.
     Shane Brown moved and Brad Shingler seconded to approve fundraisers for Burnsville

Elementary, Little Birch Elementary and BCHS.

Vote: Unanimous.  Motion carried.

     Brad Shingler moved and Dave Hoover seconded the third and final reading of Policy 2311 
Educational Purpose and Acceptable Use of Electronic Resources, Technologies and the Internet   

Vote:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.

     Superintendent David Dilly gave a report regarding ZMM Architects.

     Brad Shingler moved and Dave Hoover seconded to adjourn.

     The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

     The next regular meeting of the Braxton County Board of Education will be held on May 23,

 2017 at Burnsville Elementary with a budget work session at 5:00 p.m., and a public budget 
hearing at 6:00 p.m. with the regular meeting immediately following.

Others in Attendance:



Lisa Brady


Mary Moyers



Vickie Conant


Justin Whitford



Paula Frame


Anne Golinsky



Catricia Martin

Linda Leggett



Cindy Pendry


Patricia Fussell



Betty Singleton

Sandy Sonderman



Leigh Ann Meadows

Mary Beth Whitford



DeAnna Whipkey

Janet Six



Brenda Wells


Melissa Duckworth



Meghan Harubin

Michelle Shaver



Penny Carr
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President - Braxton County Board of Education

                   ____________________________________________
                   Secretary - Braxton County Board of Education
As required by federal laws and regulations, the Braxton County Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex or disability in employment or in its education programs and activities.  Inquiries may be referred to Tim Via, Title IX Coordinator, Braxton County Board of Education, 98 Carter Braxton Drive, Sutton WV 26601, phone 304.765.7101; or the West Virginia Department of Education’s Director of the Office of Civil Rights. 

